
PRECIOUS BLOOD PARISH 
OCTOBER 8-9, 2022 

 

1737 Lawrence Avenue East, Toronto, Ontario M1R 2X7 
PHONE: 416-751-2661 | FAX: 416-751-2662 

www.preciousblood.ca | email: office@preciousblood.ca 

  
OFFICE HOURS: 
Saturdays…………..12:00 pm – 6:00 pm 
Sundays..…………...8:00 am – 1:00 pm 
  
 
 

PASTORAL TEAM: 
Pastor: Fr. Xavier De Pinto 
In residence: Archbishop Larry Saldanha 
In residence: Fr. Joseph Moncada 
Deacon: Kevin Daudlin 
 

MASS TIMES: until further notice 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday  - 8:00 am  
Wednesday and 1st Friday – 7:00 pm 
Saturday – 8:00 am | 5:00 pm 
Sunday – 8:30 am | 10 am | 12 pm 

 
 

PAKISTAN FLOODS - HUMANITARIAN RELIEF 
 

Devastating floods in Pakistan have displaced hundreds of 
thousands, at one point leaving a third of the country 
inundated with water. More than 1,500 people have died 
following record rainfall with 33 million throughout the 
country affected by this disaster. 
 

The Archdiocese of Toronto will channel donations through 
Catholic partners (including Caritas Canada – 
Development and Peace as well as the Archdiocese of 
Karachi) to support relief efforts underway. Please note 
that these organizations are not subject to the government 
matching funds program. 
 

Those wishing to help may do so in the following ways: 

• Online through the Archdiocese of Toronto website – 
www.archtoronto.org  

• By phone through the Development Office – 416-934-
3411 

• Through the parish, making cheques payable to: 
Precious Blood Parish – Pakistan Floods – 
Humanitarian Relief 

 

Please continue to pray for those who have died and been 
displaced as a result of this tragic situation in Pakistan. 
 

 

 
BUILDING A CARING COMMUNITY FOR 

PARISHIONERS AT END-OF-LIFE 
THE HORIZONS OF HOPE PROGRAM 

 

Are you interested in learning about the most recent 
approaches to palliative and end of life care? Would you 
like to share in the privilege of spiritually and pastorally 
supporting parishioners facing this journey? 
 

With the full support of H.E. Thomas Cardinal Collins and 
Fr. Xavier De Pinto, Precious Blood Parish is proud to 
partner with the Catholic Charities of the Archdiocese of 
Toronto in implementing this important pilot project 
beginning this Fall. 
 

The Horizons of Hope Program will help parishioners, 
caregivers, and family members facing a terminal illness 
learn more about palliative care. For parishioners 
interested in coming together to understand the available 
resources regarding palliative care, we will work together 
to develop a plan to build a caring community here at 
Precious Blood Parish 
 

Those interested in participating, please note the 
upcoming four module program lead by Dr. Moira 
McQueen PhD, Sr. Mary Rowell, PhD and Shirley Christo, 
MHSc, MEd, Parish Nurse. The learning and discussions 
address themes such as understanding the dying process, 
discernment and decision-making at the end of life, 
accompaniment and the importance of building 
Compassionate Communities. 
 

The four-module program will take place in the Parish Hall 
on the following dates;. 
 

• Module 1: Nov 9 2022 from 8:00 pm to 10:00 pm 

• Module 2: Nov 16 2022 from 8:00 pm to 10:00 pm 

• Module 3: Nov 23 2022 from 8:00 pm to 10:00 pm 

• Module 4: Nov 30 2022 from 8:00 pm to 10:00 pm 
 

To register please email the parish office at 
office@preciousblood.ca 

 
BUNDLE UP FOR THE 

SOCIETY OF SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL 
 

The Society will be collecting donations at 
our parish on the weekend of October 15-
16, 2022. 
 

They do not accept appliances, furniture, books, 
mattresses, dishes, construction material or video tapes. 
For more information please visit www.ssvptoronto.ca.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.archtoronto.org/
mailto:office@preciousblood.ca
http://www.ssvptoronto.ca.c/


OCTOBER 8-9, 2022 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
MASS INTENTIONS  

 

Saturday, October 8 – Saturday, October 15 
 

SATURDAY October 8, 2022 
8:00am   + For the soul of Jenny Liu 
5:00pm   Thanksgiving for Jerome 
 
SUNDAY October 9, 2022 
8:30 am   + Denis Pinto 
10:00 am   + Silivino Abenoja 
12:00 pm   + Neela Perumal 
 
MONDAY October 10, 2022 
8:00 am   Terrence Menezes 
 
TUESDAY October 11, 2022 
8:00 am   + Rosalina D’Souza 
 
WEDNESDAY October 12, 2022 
7:00 pm   + Samuel Nicolay Espinoza 
   + Ravin Edirmanasinghe 
   For a grieving Mother who lost her son 
 
THURSDAY October 13, 2022 
8:00am   + Remedios Manankil 
 
FRIDAY October 14, 2022 
8:00 am   + Giovanni and Marianna Salines 
 
SATURDAY October 15, 2022 
8:00am   + Adela and Eulogio 
5:00pm   + Damian Pereira  
 
 

ALPHA COURSE UPDATE 
 

A big thank you to the volunteers who stepped 
up to help me prepare and organize this 11 
week course. We will be running it in the 
spring of 2023. Stay tuned for more 

information in the New Year! Thanks! Sandy Bassett 
 

OUR LADY OF THE CAPE 
 

Wednesday, November 2, 2022 - Our Lady of the Cape, 
Queen of the Most Holy Rosary pilgrim statue visits 
Precious Blood Church. 
 

Visitation Schedule: 
9:00 am - Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

   Church is open the whole day for Adoration 
6:00 pm - Holy Rosary 

   MARIAN CONSECRATION DAILY PRAYER 
   Living Novena to the Queen of Intercessors 

6:30 pm – Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament 
7:00 pm – Holy Mass, Celebrant: Fr. Xavier De Pinto 
 

Our Lady of the Cape is a title given 
to Mary the Mother of God in Cap-
de-la-Madeleine, Quebec Canada.  
 

The Marian Devotional Movement is 
visiting various dioceses in Canada 
in 2022 as it spearheads pilgrim 
statue tours of Our Lady of the Cape 
to provide opportunities for 
Canadians to venerate Canada's 
National Madonna, to promote 

consecration to the Immaculate Heart of Mary and to 
promote enrollment in the Confraternity of the Most Holy 
Rosary. 

 
PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND 

 
Join Father Xavier on a 
pilgrimage to the Holy Land 
from January 15 to 23, 2023 
in celebration of his 25th 
anniversary of Ordination.  
 

Tel Aviv, Nazareth, Cana, 
Mount Tabor, Galilee, 
Jerusalem, Caiaphas house, 
Bethlehem, and more… 
 

More information is available 
here. 
 

To register and for more information please contact: 
 

30 Wertheim Court # 20, Richmond Hill, 
ON L4B 1B9  
(905) 889-1681 Toll-Free 1-800-268-
0900 Ext. 233  
edgar@gateways-international.com 

 
CONFIRMATION PREPARATION 

 

For those in grade 7 or older looking 
to make the Sacrament of 
Confirmation next May, preparation 
classes will be offered in the New 
Year. Classes take place from 3:00-
4:00 on Saturday afternoons, once a 
month. For parents interested in 
registering their child, please contact 

the Confirmation Program Coordinator, Andrew Hume, at 
mailto:mandrew.hume@tcdsb.org or visit the Parish 
Website (under Sacrament Tab > Confirmation). 
 

THANKSGIVING DAY ON MONDAY, OCT 10, 2022. 
 

Thanksgiving is not only an 
opportunity to reflect and 
be grateful for the blessings 
one has received but also 
an opportunity to share with 
those in need. The Good 
Shepherd Ministries need 
your support to help feed 

the hungry . Currently they serve over 1000 meals a day 
and need support to 
continue their ministry. 
Items that are most needed 
are listed. Please bring 
your offerings to the altar at 
Precious Blood Church 
between now until Oct 10, 
2022. Thank you and may 
God continue to bless you 
and your families. 
 

“It would be considered a 
theft on our part if we didn’t 
give to someone in greater 
need than we are.” 
St. Francis of Assisi. 
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